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OUT20/10364 
 
Bruce Zhang 
Planning & Assessment 
NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
 
bruce.zhang@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Mr Zhang 
 

Kariong Sand and Soil Supplies Facility (SSD 8660) 
RTS & Amended EIS 

I refer to your email of 26 August 2020 to the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
(DPIE) Water and the Natural Resources Access Regulator (NRAR) about the above matter.  

The following recommendation is provided by DPIE - Water. 
 

Post Approval 

 The proponent should include a Groundwater Monitoring and Management Plan in an 
updated version of the Soil and Water Plan for the operation of the proposed site and provide 
it to the DPIE - Water for review. 

 
Any further referrals to DPIE Water and NRAR can be sent by email to: 
landuse.enquiries@dpie.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Simon Francis 
Senior Project Officer, Assessments 
Water – Strategic Relations 
14 October 2020 
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